ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Chris Jensen <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 8:22 AM

To: michael.manikowski@co.ontario.ny.us

Cc: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org; ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org;
lance.brabant@mrbgroup.com

Subject: IDA - Airport Terminal

Good morning,

We received the plans for the proposed terminal and are writing up the Zoning law determination.. which will be sent
out later today/Monday.

My only comment on the plan is the lack of information/design on the proposed on-site wastewater system.
If you are unable to perform soils testing and provide design prior to Planning Board meeting, | will request that the site
plan be conditionally approved and signatures not be placed on plans until receipt of septic design.

Thanks,
Chris



